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July 6, 2020 

 

 

The Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers, President 

New Haven Board of Alders 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

 

RE:  ORDER AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR TO ACCEPT FUNDING FROM THE STATE DEPARTMENT 

OF ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION (CTDEEP) UNDER THE FEDERAL CLEAN VESSEL 

ACT (CVA) GRANT PROGRAM TO REPLACE THE PUMP OUT STATION AT LONG WHARF PIER  

 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 

 

The proposed action before you authorizes the Mayor to accept funding from the State Department of Energy 

and Environmental Protection (CTDEEP) under the Federal Clean Vessel Act (CVA) Grant Program to replace 

the pump out station at the Long Wharf Pier. 

 

These funds will enable the City of New Haven to replace the pump out station at the Pier. The current pump 

has reached its useful life span and requires replacement. The proposed new pump out replacement will be 

utilized by marine vessels to offload boat waste and it will provide users with quick and convenient waste 

handling. This new pump out station will make a lasting improvement to the aquatic infrastructure of the City. 

 

The grant program provides 75% ($48,750) of the project cost, with a 25% match from City facility bond funds 

($16,250). 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Giovanni Zinn, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

 

mf 

enclosure: BOA submission package  

 

c: Scott Jackson, Chief Administrative Officer 

 H. Peter Shmigelsky, Facility Asset Manager 


